UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
HEALTH SERVICE
LAWRENCE, KANSAS
October 1, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

In accordance with your note of Sept. 28 we are calling in the representatives of your basket ball squad for the usual routine physical examination. Since your practice session starts the first of the week I believe that it might be wise for us to set aside a Saturday morning or some other convenient time when two or three of us could do all of the men at one time.

Sincerely,

RIC:n

Ralph I. Canuteson

Director